From:

Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX

Sent: To:

Friday, September 29, 2017 7:18 AM

Subject:

'Bobbi Marcy'; Kiewiet, Nargis HLTH:EX RE: Sent on Behalf of Dr Dave Forrest

Hi Bobbi

Nargis will be in contact today to set up a call. I think later on Tuesday would be best as I have met with EY to give them feedback and will get an update from them on Tuesday. I think it would be helpful if I get that update before the call. See what David thinks. Thks Steve

From: Bobbi Marcy [mailto:bmarcy@nmses.ca] Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX; Zimmerman, Janine M HLTH:EX; Kiewiet, Nargis HLTH:EX

Subject: Sent on Behalf of Dr Dave Forrest

Good morning,

Dr. Dave Forrest would like a follow up meeting with Stephen Brown to discuss The EY

Can you please let me know when he is available to speak. Dr. Forrest would like if we could set up a teleconference so Dr. Tony Booth, MSA Vice President and Allyson Miller,

Kind Regards,

Bobbi Marcy Project Manager Nanaimo Medical Staff Engagement Society 250-591-2833 bmarcy@nmses.ca

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic transmission, and any documents attached to it, may contain confidential information belonging to the sender. This information is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance upon the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender.

From:

Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX

Sent: To:

Monday, September 11, 2017 4:40 PM

Cc:

Kiewiet, Nargis HLTH:EX

Subject:

Stearn, Anne HLTH:EX

s.22

Approved

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 11, 2017, at 3:29 PM, Kiewiet, Nargis HLTH:EX < Nargis.Kiewiet@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

Hi Steve,

s.22

Thank you

Nargis Kiewiet | A/Senior Executive Assistant

Deputy Minister's Office

Ministry of Health

Ph: 250 952-1590

Email: nargis.kiewiet@gov.bc.ca

Ministry of Health | PO Box 9639 STN PROV GOVT | Victoria BC | V8W 9P1

Warning: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or organization to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged or confidential. Any distribution, disclosure, copying, or other use by anyone else is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please telephone or e-mail the sender immediately and delete the message.

From:

Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX

Sent:

Friday, September 29, 2017 7:46 AM

To:

Kiewiet, Nargis HLTH:EX

Subject: Attachments:

Draft Socially accountable Health system improvement July 2017.docx

Draft Socially accountable Health system improvement July 2017.docx

From:

Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX

Sent:

Friday, September 29, 2017 6:35 AM

To:

Kiewiet, Nargis HLTH:EX

Subject:

FW: Annual Report requirement from CFA

Attachments:

FNHA-Annual-Report-2016-2017.pdf

Hi Nargis

Can you print this for me. Thks Steve

From: Pamela Garner [mailto:Pamela.Holte@fnha.ca]

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 4:52 PM

To: 'sony.perron@canada.ca'; Brown, Stephen R HLTH:EX Cc: XT:Gallagher, Joe HLTH:IN; Paton, Arlene HLTH:EX

Subject: Annual Report requirement from CFA

Hello Sony and Stephen,

As per the provisions of the Canada Funding Agreement, I am pleased to provide you with the First Nations Health Authority's (FNHA) 2016/2017 Annual Report attached and link below:

http://www.fnha.ca/Documents/FNHA-Annual-Report-2016-2017.pdf

I trust you will find that this Annual Report sufficiently fulfills the requirements of our signed agreement and would be pleased to provide further clarification as necessary. I look forward to our continued tripartite partnership as we continue to work together on this transformation journey.

In wellness. Pamela on behalf of Joe Gallagher

Pamela Garner (Holte) A/Executive Director, Executive Offices



First Nations Health Authority Health through wellness

501 - 100 Park Royal | West Vancouver, BC, V6J5J1 | Phone: 604-693-6537

Cell: 778-836-3645 | Email: Pamela.Garner@fnha.ca | Cell: 778-836-3645 | Email: Pamela.Garner@fnha.ca

Privacy Notice: The contents of this e-mail, including any files attached, are confidential and may be privileged. Any unauthorized copying or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete this